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PUA site throttles down; no defined time for when site will be back up 
to full speed  

  
CARSON CITY, NV – The Nevada Department of Employment, Training and Rehabilitation (DETR) is 
aware that employnv.gov, the Pandemic Unemployment Assistance  (PUA) site is currently operating 
at a slower speed, causing user to experience slow response time.  DETR is working with the vendor to 
address the issue.  At this time, there is no estimate for when the site will be back up to it normal 
response time.   Individuals may experience a delay in filing claims or accessing the resource materials 
on the site. DETR will provide an update when the site returns to its normal operating level.  
 

 
 

### 

           
 

 
 
 

The Department of Employment, Training & Rehabilitation (DETR) is the state’s lead workforce development 
agency. It consists of divisions that offer workforce related services, job placement and training, services for 
people with disabilities, investigation of claims of discrimination, unemployment insurance benefits, labor 
market data and more. Many of these services are provided through Nevada JobConnect career centers and 
in cooperation with its community partners. 
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